
Dear Pandacorn parents,
This month we started a new and very important unit, "Health, Safety, and 
Hygiene."  In addition to healthy and unhealthy meals, we studied oral 
hhygiene. We coloured some teeth with markers and then brushed them with a 
toothbrush. We brushed from left to right, up and down, and round and round. 
When we finished, the teeth were all clean and white! For science, we learned 
about people's needs. Human beings have four basic needs: air, water, healthy 
foods, and shelter. The latter keeps us safe and warm and provides us with a 
place to sleep. At the end of the unit, we made a shelter using skewers and 
marshmallows. We had to find a way to make the house sturdy enough to stand 
on its own. Finallon its own. Finally, we added a rooftop. We did a great job! For art, we studied 
the primary colours: blue, red, and yellow. By mixing these three colours, we 
can make all the other colours! Our charity event took place on Thursday, 
February 16. As part of a show-and-tell activity, we shared books and toys that 
we no longer use and gave them to kids who are less fortunate than us. We can 
make a difference. We also discussed community helpers. Doctors, dentists, 
firefighters, and police officers are just a few of the numerous people who help 
and protect us in our daily liand protect us in our daily lives. We ought to express our gratitude to these 
outstanding individuals.As a follow up to our health unit, and in anticipation of 
the last science unit of the year about air, we went the Gas Science Center on 
February 21. There was a big balloon when we entered the facility. When the 
students pressed the button, a flame filled the balloon with hot air. After a while, 
the balloon went up. The Pandacorn students learned that it is because hot air is 
lighter than cold air. That is what makes hot air balloons fly. The students also 
learned about energy and how we use it. learned about energy and how we use it. We use gas to warm up our houses 
and cook our food. On the 1st floor, the students experienced different types of 
energy. They lit up houses with solar and hydro energy. On the 2nd floor, we 
enjoyed interactive games about health and fitness. What an amazing day! 
Speaking of which, for our theme party, we came to school dressed as 
community helpers and enjoyed some dramatic plays. After lunch, we prepared 
a fruit salad. We washed the fruits, cut them, and, after lunch, put them in a 
bowl. There was only one thing left to do: eat and enjoy! Delicious recipes can 
be made from healthy foods! In February, we celebrated Kashvi, Sayuri, and 
Lily's birthdays. Happy Birthday, friends! The last theme of the year is "Our 
Universe." It will undoubtedly be as interesting as the previous one.
Kind regards,
The The Pandacorn Team
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